
Respected parents and dear children. We all are facing unprecedented situation due to COVID - 
19. All the teachers are trying their level best to teach the students with best of their abilities and 
commitment. Now due to some unavoidable issues like less hands-on experience with 
technology and network issues, it is iminent that some unintended mistakes might happen 
during the  teaching process and we all are doing our best to avoid any hinderence in their 
(students) studies. Hence your kind cooperation is highly appreciated. While some students are 
taking this very seriously and are doing their homework and sending it back on whatsapp very 
sincerely based upon the information they are gathering through online lessons but it is still 
disheartening that a few students are not understanding the gravity of this situation. Dear 
students, you must understand that the lessons which have been and will be taught through 
online classes will not be repeated in the school as there won't be any time left for the repetition. 
Secondly an online test will take place in may for the lessons taught and the results for these 
tests will be incorporated in the final assessment. Hence, parents are requested to make sure 
that their children understand this situation so that everyone can overcome these difficult times. 
Regards 
Principal 


